
Please Oppose HB 3063 
 
This philosophical exemption needs to be preserved for families to have options.  The Oregon health 
authority is given very broad authority to adopt rules concerning vaccination, including adding new 
vaccines required for school.  
35 doses and 5 more unique vaccines have been added to the schedule in the last 15 years.  
 
Vaccines are just like other pharmaceutical products in that they can cause injury and death in some 
people, and come with contraindications for others. Vaccines manufacturers and the doctors who 
administer vaccines are shielded from liability for vaccine injuries and death.  
 
America’s biopharmaceutical is a very powerful industry with lots of resources to lobby and influence 
policy to remove parental rights to be able to delay or decline a vaccine.  
 
Vaccine risks are facts, not opinions.  
 
Please Oppose HB 3063 and give Oregonians rights to decide what risks they are willing to take. 
 
Thank you, 
Abby Patel 
 


